
NOTICE TO BIDDERS  
 
The Board of Education of the Floyd Municipal Schools hereby invites the submission of sealed 
bids for  
 
OPEN Bay Metal Transportation Building  
for use in the Floyd Municipal School District.  
 
Bids shall be received until 3:00 p.m. MST on the 9th day of September, 2019 at the 
Superintendent's OFFICE, Floyd Municipal School, P.O. Box 65/1564 NM 267, Floyd, New 
Mexico 88118 at which place all bids will be publicly opened. Specifications and bid forms may 
be obtained at the same office.  Bids will be publicly opened at the September 9, 2019 Regularly 
scheduled Board Meeting of the Floyd Municipal School District at 7:00pm.   
 
The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive formalities.  
 
Board of Education  
Floyd Municipal Schools  
/s/ Mr. Leon Nall, President  
 
ITB NUMBER: OPEN Bay Metal Transportation Building 
 
Contact the School for a complete packet: 
Superintendent 
Damon Terry 
575-478-2211 
dterry@floydbroncos.com  
 
PUBLICATION DATE: August 18, 2019  
 


